
Town Hill Cemetery Committee 
Town of New Hartford, CT 
Held at the Town Hill Cemetery 
Special Meeting 
June 30, 2020 
 
Present: Mary Lou Rayno (chairman), Debra Lindell (treasurer), Anne Hall (secretary), Donna Burdick, Nancy 
Linton, Dan Jerram, Brenda Schauffler (Town of New Hartford Tree Warden) 
 
A special meeting at the cemetery was held to discuss the health of the trees in the cemetery. It was 
determined that three of the larches were hazard trees and that they should be removed for public safety and 
for the preservation of the gravestones. It was also determined that there was a fourth larch that probably 
ought to be removed depending on the tree company’s estimate and evaluation.  
 
 

 
 


